
 
 

 

Year 11 Parents Evening and Mock Information Evening 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our first Year 11 Parents Evening will take place on Tuesday 15th October. This will be an 
opportunity to meet with subject teachers and talk about your child’s progress. The 
evening will start at 4pm and you will be able to meet your child’s teachers until 7pm. 
Students should attend with you in full school uniform.  

There will also be three exam information talks at 5pm, 6 pm and 7pm. This will provide 
you and your child with invaluable information that will help all students maximise their 
outcomes in their upcoming GCSE mock exams.  

This will include, but will not be limited to:    

•A timeline of what to expect during the rest of Y11    

•Practical revision strategies that students can use to prepare for their exams   •How 
parents can support their children at home and information on what to expect from their 
revision    

•Advice and guidance on post 16 options    

We will also have representatives from local sixth forms and colleges, from 5 – 6:30pm, 
that will be available for you to speak to, should you require any information on the 
courses or pathways your child may wish to pursue next academic year.    

It is vital that you and your child attend this evening so they are fully prepared for their 
upcoming mock exams and everything else that this year will entail.    

 

Please complete the form below to confirm your attendance and book the time you will 
be attending the exam information talk.  



 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=06LxYAK5WEqE951qVoGKkat
xLuI1A1hDngGqL_mcbeFUQURNWEFHMjQ1RE9aVE9CVUhSWkxaT0I3NS4u&sharetoke
n=nHHS1aaOSN7Vd1PDkIK6    

Please do not reply to this email directly. If you have any questions, please email 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk and we will respond to you as soon as possible.    

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 15th October 2024.    

 

Kind Regards,    

 

Mr J. Anderson  

Assistant Headteacher 


